
February 7th, 2019 meeting minutes 

 

Music program 

Amy will talk to her contact at Riverton music and communicate with Mr. Adams 

Land trust review 

Reviewed plan and noted a need to reallocate some funds toward the professional development from aid funds. 

Safe walking route follow up 

Mr. Adams reported some due diligence has ben done in regard to crosswalk and side walk upgrades to fulfill the 
councils concerns with safe walking routes. 

 

March Agenda 

Final land trust review 

Music program follow up 

Safe walking route follow up 

 


